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PPTL 21-25 SOP 4.10.1 DCBS Care Plus.  The following comments were received in response to SOP drafts sent for field review.  Thanks to those who reviewed and commented.  Comments about typographical and grammatical errors are excluded; these errors have been corrected as appropriate

SOP 4.10.1 DCBS Care Plus
1. Comment:   We would like for it to be more specific to align with CFSR and state that the visit must be made by the assigned case manager 

Response:    DPP continues to negotiate with the Children’s Bureau regarding appropriate state agency staff and caseworker visits.  Once final decision have been made, SOP will be updated.



